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March 16, 1962

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nabraska

Dear Sir:

Thank you very much for your report covering
the KMGM Signal in your area at specified time
and date, under condition outlined. Confirmation
is in order.

Best wishes in your continued reporting efforts,
May they prove fruitful and worth while.

Cordially,

Cllolon P s

Charles Hosner, Chief Engineer
by Dolores Duffee
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